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Subject: FW: Proposal at 9000 Bathurst ltem # 2
Report No. 8 (PH)
Council—___February 18, 2014

From: Furfaro, Cindy

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 10:58 AM
To: Britto, John; Birch, Carol

Subject: FW: Proposal at 9000 Bathurst

FYl below — can you add this gentleman to receive future correspondence on the application?

Cindy Furfaro-Benning

Executive Assistant

Councilior Sandra Yeung Racco
Ward 4, Concord/Thornhill North
905-832-8585 ext. 8198
cindy.furfaro@vaughan.ca

To subscribe to Councillor Racco’s e-newsletter, please click here.
Follow Councillor Racco on Twitter.
Visit Racco’s Community Forum on Facebook.

From: Brad [mailto:bbyrne26 @hotmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 7:04 AM
To: Racco, Sandra

Cc: Furfaro, Cindy

Subject: RE: Proposal at 9000 Bathurst

Thank you very much for your reply AND for taking the time.

Please can you have me added to the list via the Clerks office. My address is:

Brad Byrne

19 Jacobi Court
Thornhill, ON
L4j 9HS

Does the clerks office mail or email the info? Fither is great.
t will contact the group you listed below and find more out about their work.
Thank you for your service to our community.

Brad

"From: Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca
To: bbyrne26@hotmail.com
CC: Cindy.Furfaro@vaughan.ca




Date: Thu, 6 Feb 2014 00:54:27 -0500
Subject: RE: Proposal at 9000 Bathurst

Dear Mr. Byrne,
Thanl you for your e-mail.

A community task force will be put together with members from the residential community, along with members of the
Muslim community and staff, to work together in a professional and democratic manner to address all the planning
issues raised last evening. A technical report will come forward to Council for consideration only after the issues have
been resolved to the satisfaction of staff. Dependent on the applicant, this process can take months, if not years but
note that NO FINAL decision will be made anytime soon.

The task force will be led by the Preserve Thornhill Woods group and | would suggest you contact them at
thornhillwoodsneighbours@gmail.com and if you had filled out a green form last evening, then all correspondence
relating to this file will be sent to you. If you did not fill out the form, | can request for my assistant to request through
Clerk’s Dept. to add you on the list.

I trust | have clarified your concerns. Should you require anything further, piease do not hesitate to contact me directly,

Respectfully yours,

Qbardrr - tung Ravoo

Councillor, Concord/North Thornhill
City of Vaughan

"For the Community"

"Don't be distracted by criticism. Remember that the only taste of success some
people have is when they take a bite out of you"

To subscribe to Councillor Racco’s e-newsletter, please click here.
Visit Racco’s Community Forum on Facebook.

From: Brad [mailto:bbyrne26@hotmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 7:50 AM
To: Furfaro, Cindy; Racco, Sandra
Subject: Proposal at 9000 Bathurst

Hi Mrs. Racco,

I am a resident in Thornhill Woods who opposes this development and attended last hights
meeting.

Can you please tell me the next steps in this process? How long do you expect this entire

process to take until a final decision is made one way or another?
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What can | do to be kept informed of any further developments on this front? Can ! request to
be sent info by the City as it happens?

Thank you kindly,

Brad Byrne

This e-mail, including any attachment{s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the
intended recipient or have received this message in errar, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanenily delete the original transmission from
your computer, including any attachment(s}. Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone cther than the
recipient is strictly prohibited.



